
 

HELP SUPPPORT THE CONNETQUOT SEPTA SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

AND ORDER A SHIRT BELOW FOR DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES 

AWARENESS MONTH IN MARCH! THE DISTRICT AND INDIVIDUAL 

SCHOOLS WILL BE HONORING THIS SPECIAL MONTH.  

                                

USING THE QR CODE BELOW, ORDER BY FEBRUARY 15TH AND 

YOU WILL RECEIVE YOUR ORDER BY MARCH 4TH!                                  

 


